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Class Supply List - Third Grade 2015-2016
Dear Parents,

     This is a list of supplies your child needs for Third Grade.  
Please keep this copy to follow closely when you go shopping near the end of summer.  First day of school is Tuesday, August 18, 2015.






Thank You,
Third Grade Teachers

“Meet Your Teacher” Open House at Apple Creek Elementary is scheduled for Thursday, August 13th from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  You will meet your child’s teacher before school begins; bring your school supplies along and put them away in your classroom.
Class Fee: 

$10.00 per student (if you are writing a check please make it payable to Apple Creek Elementary)

Class Fee covers folders, binder tabs, and science/social studies supplies.
School Supplies:







Clipboard (does not have to be an expensive one)


2 composition books






1 pkg. sticky notes (3” x 3”)






2 block erasers (rectangular)




   
2 packages - pencils (no mechanical pencils)

4 black dry-erase markers (fine point)
2 containers antibacterial wipes





1 roll of paper towels





2 boxes of tissues






4 Elmer’s glue sticks





Colored pencils

Scissors

Small box of crayons

Sturdy art box for supplies

Gym shoes (non-marking) to leave at school/labeled with student name
2 Highlighter markers
1 – One inch 3 Ring View Binder (clear vinyl pocket on front cover to slide paper down inside)
1 set of basic earbuds 
ART Supplies:  (for the Art Room:  do not label with child’s name)
3 - #2 pencils
2 thin black Sharpie markers

Hand-held pencil sharpener
We would ask that you take your child to the library and encourage him/her to read as much as possible.  READING IS A LIFE SKILL!

Please label your child’s name on school supplies/items brought to school:  lunch boxes, coats, sweatshirts, boots, hats, gloves, and backpacks.
K-6 school lunches cost $2.50 per day.  Send lunch money, attention Mrs. Denise Krug, for as many days as you would like.  
Milk with a packed lunch may be purchased for .50 cents per day.  Please place the $.50 inside the packed lunch your child brings to school.  This is to be paid daily with packed lunches.

For your convenience, the school office provides printed envelopes for lunch payments. 

Make lunch checks payable to Apple Creek Elementary.
Please Note:  There is NO RECESS MILK for grades K-3 for the 2015-2016 school year.

